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VOL. #2                                                                                            MAY 21, 2012 
Welcome to the University of La Verne’s second issue of the Transportation and Parking Services Newsletter.  

Transportation and Parking Services department supports the needs of the campus community in a manner 

consistent with the learning and service missions of the University.  To this end, our focus is to enhance the 

University community’s education regarding the safe flow of traffic on campus and provide reasonable access 

to all facilities for students, faculty, staff and visitors. 

                        Permit Management Solution Roadshow 

Need some assistance or information on how to apply for the new  

University of La Verne parking permit? 
 

Tomorrow, Tuesday May 22, 2012, from 1:00 pm until 5:00 pm all Faculty and Staff will have an opportunity 

to meet with the representatives from                             in the Ludwick Conference Rooms A & B located in the 

Campus Center.                         will be providing informational sessions presenting the on-line parking permit 

system and will be providing a brief overview of how to log into https://laverne.thepermitstore.com (our virtual 

front counter) and apply for your permit. 

 

                             Provides the new, easy to use, online parking permit ordering and fulfillment service, authorized by the 

University to gather information about you, as well as your vehicle, in order to assign you a unique parking permit 

should you wish to park in a University lot.  A unique parking permit allows you to park in any of the University parking 

lots and helps us understand parking trends and plan for the future.   

 

All information submitted to                         through https://laverne.thepermitstore.com is private and confidential.  

It can be accessed by the University through Transportation and Parking Services only, and will not be used in 

any other capacity.  
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